
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY COMMITTEE 

STERLING CITY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

  

TO THE COMMITTEE MEMBER ADDRESSED:  
Notice is hereby given that a Regular Meeting of the School Safety Committee of the Sterling 

City Independent School District will be held on Wednesday, October 25, 2023 at 9:00 AM in 

the Board Room of the Sterling City ISD Administration Building in Sterling City, Texas.  

 

This notice was posted and filed in compliance with the Open Meetings Law on Tuesday, 

October 3, 2023. 
 

  

Dow Ferguson 

Safety Coordinator 

For the Sterling City ISD Board of Trustees 


